3¢ Liberty Postal Card Sent to Members

- Hope this note finds you doing
well. A reminder that we are having
virtual meetings the 2" and 4"
Saturdays of the month at 10am.
We are also allowing limited in-
person attendance at the Silverada
Estates Clubhouse following
distancing protocol. (Please confirm
before going to the meeting.) We've
also started a member-only online
auction. Visit Renostamp.org for
more information.
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John Walter

Reno, NV 89511
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HNevada Stamp Study Society

Harvey Edwards sent this postal card to members reminding them of National Stamp Collecting
month. The postal cards were donated by Dave Gehringer.



